Sandoval: Affordable Care Act
overhaul a concern

By Gary Martin, Las Vegas Review-Journal

WASHINGTON — Nevada Gov. Brian Sandoval said Saturday he would
take his concerns about the overhaul of the Affordable Care
Act to Capitol Hill where lawmakers are mulling over various
proposals to replace Obamacare.

The nation’s governors, in town for their annual meeting, are
expected to spend Monday talking with Republican leaders and
members of Congress about repeal and replacement of the health
care act.

Many states, including Nevada, broadened Medicaid programs to
take advantage of federal funds to help insure more elderly
and poor. Officials in those states are concerned about how
the federal government will continue its funding commitment
for the expanded programs.
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